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Happy New Year everyone 

Congratulations – New Year Honour 

Ralph Porter was awarded the British Empire Medal for services to the community in 

Reeth. Ralph chaired the committee of the Reeth and District Community Sports Club 

Ltd which brought the super new facilities we now enjoy and he continues as a Director 

and Trustee. 

Under 12’s 

The League, at a meeting just before Christmas, decided to split the Under 12 League 

into 2 – Premiership and Championship. We are in the Premiership so there will be no 

more “easy” matches. Unfortunately a proposal to make Friendly matches compulsory 

was not carried so it will be more difficult to give our non League squad matches but we 

will keep trying. 

Forthcoming Fixtures 

January 13 Richmond Town    Away 

  20 Bedale      Home 

  27 Spennithorne     Home 

February   3 Catterick Garrison    Away 

  10 Catterick Village    Home 

Under 8’s 

I am not expecting a tournament in January but do expect one in February.  

Volunteers. 

Tony Routledge has kindly agreed to become our new Child Welfare Officer. Tony may 

be contacted on 886179. 

We hope to run 4 teams next season, Under 8’s through to Under 14’s. We can only do 

this with more help and in particular I will be looking for Team Secretaries to do a lot of 

the contacting players etc which I am presently doing on my own. We also need more 

coaching support. 
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